CAR SHOW FOR A CAUSE!

October 21=-22,2017

Bob Kee!er Center

fox Sports & Recreation
250 S. 32nd St.
Springfield, OR 97478

September 20, 2017

Eugene Springfield Professionals
PO Box 26540
Eugene, OR 97402

Dear Sponsor,

I would like to personally thank all of you for being a sponsor of this years roadster show.
Securing sponsors for this event is especially important as our first responders, veterans and
their families continue to struggle with the fall-out of duty-related stress and trauma. Your
support of $300.00 demonstrates your great confidence in our mission to help these heroes and
their families.

As a sponsor, we will promote your group on our Facebook site. I am glad to have an opportu-
nity to thank the Eugene Springfield Professionals publically for what all of you have done.
Thank you!

God bless!

SFuhectth W

Rahnella Adsit

Executive Director, Branches of Valor
National & International Speaker, Author
Rahnella.Adsit@BranchesofValor.org

Contacts: Dennis Burri—Owner: (541)521-9007 or Ruth Linoz—Event Admin: (541)345-3458—Ruth.Linoz@comcast.net
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